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Sign Up For Credit / Debit Card Auto Pay And Alert Notifications 
 
First Name:____________________  Last Name:______________________    Phone:_________________________   

 

Credit/Debit Card Number :_______________________________________   EXP Date: _________________________ 

It is okay to text  alert Notifications :  Y__ N__                   call alert notifications:  Y __ N __ 
I hereby authorize City of Sandy to charge the credit card on file for Utility Services. This authority shall remain in effect until the City of 
Sandy is notified in writing to cancel. 
 

Authorized Signature: ___________________________________________      Date: ____________________________ 
*Auto draft will be drafted on the 5th of each month.  

To Pay Your Bill By Phone  
Call 1-866-233-8689 

For water  conservation 
advice and ideas please 
visit: 
www.regionalh2o.org 

City News  
One of the simplest things you can do to help reduce your utility bill is to find and repair any 
leaks in your household plumbing system - no matter how small. A dripping faucet or toilet leak 
as small as 1/10th of a gallon per minute can waste over 4,000 gallons (over 5 CCF) of water in a 
month. With the recent increase in sewer rates this is even more important.  
 
Starting March 1st The Regional Water Provider’s Consortium will be providing free indoor leak 
detection kits to the first 1,000 customers that sign up.  
Visit https://www.regionalh2o.wishpondpages.com/falw after February 29th to reserve your kit.  
 
Later in March is Fix-a-Leak Week from the 16th to the 22nd – Check the City’s website, Face-
book page and Twitter feed during this week for additional water-saving tips and advice.  

https://www.regionalh2o.wishpondpages.com/falw

